
Importance of Building Research Capacity for 
Health in Disadvantaged Global Settings 

Northeast Brazil is characterized by large health and social disparities, with 
particularly negative impacts on women and children residing in the region. It 
is also a region of Brazil with very low health research capacity, including 
laboratory capacity. This presentation will describe the current state of health 
research capacity in the Rio Grande do Norte state of Northeast Brazil and the 
implications of this low capacity on major health concerns, including Zika virus 
infection. It will also provide a brief overview about a new project we are 
launching to improve health research capacity in the state. 

Catherine M. Pirkle, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor 

Office of Public Health Studies 
School of Social Work 

Wednesday, February 1, 2017 at 12:00 p.m. 
John A. Burns School of Medicine, Kaka‘ako Campus 
Medical Education Building Auditorium (Room 315) 

For further information, contact (808) 692-1654 

The Center and its activities are supported by a grant (P30GM114737) from the 
National Institute of General Medical Sciences, National Institutes of Health. 


